
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
  

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 

 
We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                   

May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 
 Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             

This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 
Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 

 
       Mass Offering this week. 

Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden, (RIP) Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP, Fr Gary Walsh sss, (RIP) Mary Tipping, 
Special Intention, John Pearson (Wedding /A) Thanksgiving to Our Lady & St Jude for successful medical 

procedure. Jadwiga Ostapluk,(RIP) Bronislan Ostapluk,(RIP) Pauline McKee (Bday/ RIP)                    
John Eddleston Sn (A) Pope Francis(S) Rachael Hayhurst (Bday/RIP)  

St Oscar Romero Parish Lottery! 
 

£50 No 27 Patsy Corcoran  
 

£25 No 279 Claire Barnes 
 

£25 No 313 Martin Child  
 

Last week’s Collections. 
 £ 706:58 

  
  
 
  
 
 
 

  Sunday  

This week’s Mass Timetable. 
 

Monday:  St Peter’s church 
10am 

Tuesday: St Peter’s church 
10am 

Wednesday:  No Mass 
  Thursday:   No Mass 

 
Friday St Peters School             

10am 
  

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
Vigil Mass 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
          The Priory at 10:30am. 
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Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions. 

On the   5th of April at St Peters church 
11-15 to 11:45am. 

The Priory on request.  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

 Easter Chicks. 

Could anyone knitting the Easter chicks 
let us have them no later than 20th 

March so we can get them ready for 
sale.  

Thank you.  Children in Non-Catholic schools.                                     
If your child is 7 years old and 

baptized catholic, we will soon be 
beginning the sacramental programme 

for First Holy Communion.                              
To register please speak to Fr Shaun 

after the weekend mass.    

Lenten Challenge.                           
If you are taking part and want to let us 

know how many steps you have 
covered there is a box at the back of 
church for you to post your results, 

sponsor money or donations. 

  

  
                  

Food Bank. 

 Thank you for all the Easter eggs 
you have provided so far, this will 
make such a difference to a lot of 

children. 

 

 

   

Soup Kitchen in aid of CAFOD. 

Friday 11th April at 12 noon a soup 
kitchen is being held at St Peter’s 

Sports and Social club, come along, 
and have a bite to eat to support 

this worthy cause in Lent.   

Dates for your Diary!                  
29th March Sale of Easter knitted 

goods and Raffle to be drawn on 13th 
April. 

Friday 11th April Soup kitchen in aid 
of CAFOD.                                                

3rd May DBS clinic for all volunteers’ 
further details to follow in next few 

weeks. 

  

 

 

 

CAFOD Family Fast Envelopes. 
 

These can be returned once you have 
completed the family fast. Spares are 

available if required please ask.  
Thanks to those people who took part in 

this Lenten Penance.  
Look out for the CAFOD soup kitchen 

popping up very soon. 

Stations of the Cross.             
Sunday 23rd March at 3pm in St 
Peter’s Church we will pray the 

Stations of the Cross. All are welcome. 

Easter Flowers.                                                                                           
If you would like to donate something towards the church decorations at easter 

in memory of a loved one, then please print their names and place your 
donation in an envelope. The names will be placed on the Our Lady Altars 

during Eastertide. Last year people responded extremely well to this.  


